
Dear Oasis Family,
How do we begin to thank our Oasis Family for 
embracing all of us, but especially Mom, during 
the past months? Your never ending support 
remains a source of strength for which we will 
always remain grateful.
Thank you for the beautiful flowers that 
accompanied Mom on her final journey. She 
would have loved them. Also, the tree planted in 
her memory reminds us that while she is no lon-
ger with us physically, she continues to 
provide support for all of us just as she always 
did throughout life.
Thank you for keeping us nourished - mentally 
and physically - during the last part of the 
journey. When we turned inward, you were there 
to guide us forward. 

With deepest thanks,
Scott, Faith and Bob


